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4th May 2021 
 
 

Welcome to Writtle Junior School 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all to Writtle Junior School.  We can’t 
wait to meet you and your children over the coming months. 
 
As a school we are already liaising closely with Mrs Castell and the infant team and will 
continue to do so to ensure all relevant information is passed over to us. 
 
We will also be organising a number of opportunities for your child to visit our school and 
once we have received further guidance will write to share when this will be. 
 
There will also be an opportunity on 24th June 2021 at 6pm for us to meet with all parents.  
We are hoping that this will be in person but will confirm nearer the time. 
 
We hope that you are all keeping well and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  We have placed lots of information on our website including information 
regarding the online purchase of school uniform that you may find useful. 
 
Take care and we look forward to working with you all. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr N Taylor 
Head Teacher 
 
Together Everyone Achieves More 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


